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General Order #19 

Series 2021-2022 

2 August 2022 

 

Dress Code for National Encampments 

 

Per Chapter III, Article III, Section 1 footnote 67 of the National Charter, Constitution and 

Regulations “Brothers should take care to ensure their dress is appropriate to the occasion, such 

as business attire. This particularly applies to officers at their stations and those seated adjacent 

to and in front of the Altar during business meetings of National Encampments. This means 

jacket, tie, long pants and (membership) medal. Jackets may be removed to prevent over heating 

but should be present. The Guide, Color Bearer and Guard may wear uniforms.” 

 

By the authority vested in me as Commander-in-Chief of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil 

War, the National Charter, Constitution and Regulations the following is hereby ordered: 

  

While attending any business session of the National Encampment all Brothers in attendance 

shall be in appropriate male business attire. This attire shall be as stipulated by General Order #3, 

Series 2016-2017 to include jacket, tie, long pants and membership badge. Jackets may be 

removed to prevent over heating but should be present. Brothers may optionally wear uniforms 

patterned after United States Armed Forces uniforms 1861-1865 or the current National 

Encampment polo shirt and long pants if a polo shirt is made available by the National 

Encampment Host Committee. Membership badges shall also be worn on uniforms and the 

National Encampment polo shirt regardless of what may be embroidered on the polo shirt. 

 

 

Ordered this 2nd Day of August, 2022 

 

 
Michael A. Paquette 

Commander-in-Chief 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

 

Attest: 

 
 
Alan L. Russ 

National Secretary 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
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